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Appeal of Ka Bao Lee to the denial of a building permit to replace egress windows for property at 2114 Scenic
Place (Ward 7)

2114 Scenic Place

Appealing the height of window opening: *we would like to keep the same style of windows in order to
preserve the house's character; * also our replacement window will exceed the total glazed area by 5.61 sq ft.;
* furthermore, we cannot find a casement window which would fit.  our width is 40" to the closest casement
window width which would fit is 36".  This will have a 4" hole which will not be energy efficient.

September 3, 2010 Egress Window Non-Compliance Determination

September 7, 2010

Granted without hearing.

Grant a 5.25-inch variance on the openable height of three double hung replacement egress windows

[Enter the target date for this item to be introduced to Council]
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